
Lynda Bond
Saco
LD 1750
Good morning,
I live in Saco Maine.  My daughter and her husband live in Portland.  I am in Portland
often.
I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision corridor as a bike and 
pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use Advisory Council.
It makes excellent sense to make good use of our environment for positive results 
with both physical and mental health of our residents.
Most Sincerely,
Lynda Bond


